
 
 
 

Dear CCA Families and Friends, 

Out of an abundance of caution and on the advice of health care professionals within our 

community, CCA will remain closed next week.   

We understand this will present a significant challenge for families needing childcare, but to re-

open school at this point would be to defy the best expert advice we have and potentially expose 

students, staff, and their families to the Coronavirus unnecessarily. 

ALL CCA activities in athletics, fine arts, and other co-curricular programs will be suspended 

next week.  Our athletic staff will coordinate with TAPPS regarding the impact on baseball and 

track competition schedules, and we will attempt to reschedule the Spring musical. 

Early next week, the academic staff will determine what courses and other learning activities can 

continue in a remote format.  We will notify parents and students as soon as that is known. 

You will hear more from us soon, but we wanted to give parents who will need to make alternate 

arrangements a little bit of lead time today.  Let's continue to lift this situation in prayer, both for 

our school and for our area. 

Yours for a healthy school, 

Chuck Evans 

Charles T. Evans 

Interim Headmaster 

Covenant Christian Academy 

 


